09-02-2014
Good morning everyone,
This past Friday, we were able to put our first three movements on the field.  We may have been standstill for movement 3, but this is a HUGE accomplishment for all of you.  It was only our second football game, and we've made such progress this season.  You are on the verge of being truly great this year.  Let's stay focused (especially since our first competition is this weekend) and keep pushing forward!!!
Rehearsal:
We have our usually rehearsals on Tuesday and Thursday from 6PM to 9PM.  We will continue focusing on movement 3.  We're at a pretty good spot right now with all three musically, but we need to review/refine the drill for three since we got no time for that on Thursday.
Football Game:
This week's football game is away against Altoona.  We will 100% be wearing our marching band uniforms this week (for sure this time haha).  Due to how far Altoona is (about 2 hours), we will be leaving from the high school at 3:30PM.  This means that all students need to report directly to the high school band room right after school.  For our students at Mountain View, we have arranged for one of our coach buses to pick you up there around 2:45PM.  I will be reaching out to the school to confirm with them that those students should be dismissed from class to get on the bus.  If you ordered a sub, you will receive it when we start loading the buses.  If you did not order a sub, I would suggest bringing something to eat on the way (nothing too messy).  As always, bring some money for concessions during halftime/third quarter break.
Based on last year, we will not return to the high school until most likely between 11:30PM and midnight.  As soon as we leave the game, I will send out a message on the BAND app to let you know we are on the way back and what our estimated ETA will be.  Students should also be reaching out to you.  I will keep you updated throughout the ride back with how far we are from the school.
Competition:
Our first competition is this Saturday, September 7th, at Cedar Crest HS.  On competition days, we have rehearsal in the morning before heading out to our competition.  Since we'll be getting back late from Altoona, our rehearsal on Saturday will start at 10AM.  Students should plan on bringing something to eat for lunch and money to buy food at the competition.  Our performance time is at 7PM and awards is at 8:48PM.  I would say we will be back to CVHS between 10PM and 10:30PM.  Like with Altoona, we will keep you updated on the BAND app.
Enjoy the rest of your day and I look forward to having a great week with you all!!
Mr. Eric Farkas
Band Director
Cumberland Valley High School
